
 

 

SCHOOL POLICIES UNDERTAKING 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings from DPS Monarch International School! 

We want to inform you of important updates regarding our school's revised social media 

policy. In our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety and well-being of our students, we 

have revised our social media policies, which are now available on the school website. The 

updated policies aim to provide clear guidelines on our students' responsible and safe use of 

social media platforms. Hence, we request that all parents and guardians carefully review 

these revised school policies.  

Action Required: Additionally, we have attached a consent form below, upon reading the 

school policies, we required you to fill in the details with your signature and send with your 

child to school to be submitted to their respective Homeroom Teachers (HRTs). 

Thank you for your continued partnership in fostering a safe and positive learning 

environment for our students. 

Last Date for submitting the form is 26th September 2023. 

 

CONSENT FORM OF UPDATED SCHOOL POLICIES 

 

Admission Number: Student Name: 

Class and Section: Parent Name: 

Contact Number1: Contact Number2: 

 

I _____________________ parent of above- mentioned student do hereby 

confirm that I have read the updated school policies mentioned on the school 

website www.misdoha.com and understand that it describes the conduct and 

behavior expected of me as a parent of the DPS Monarch International School 

Website Location: www.misdoha.com → School Life → School Policies 

 

Parents’ Signature with Date 

http://www.misdoha.com/
http://www.misdoha.com/

